
Dear First Grader,

Hi! My name is Ms. Sperber and I will be your first grade teacher. I am very

excited about our year together! Our class will be a terrific team. We’ll be learning

together, playing, and helping each other out. Our room number is 4 and we have an owl

hanging outside our door.

This will be my 32nd year teaching in Hillsborough. I can’t believe how quickly the

years have gone by. I have two children, Sam and Shayna. Sam just graduated from Penn

State and Shayna will be a freshman at San Diego State this year. We live in South

Brunswick with our cats, Emmy and Oliver. We are having a really nice summer together.

We were so lucky to be able to spend time visiting with family. I hope you had a wonderful

summer too!

I’m looking forward to meeting you and starting a new school year. Our first grade

supply list is on the HES website. Please take all supplies out of their packages and label

your items with your name. Then they will be ready to go for the first day of school. If

your family is able to donate an item below to our classroom, it would be greatly

appreciated! Please remember to bring a snack/drink and a smile on our first day of school

together! We are going to have an amazing year!

● A pack of paper plates

● A box of plastic spoons and/or forks

● A box of sandwich Ziploc type bags

● A box of gallon Ziploc type bags

I can’t wait to see you! I am looking forward to a fantastic school year as a terrific

team of first graders!

Love,

Ms. Sperber




